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Community 
Council: Forth and Endrick, Killearn Community Council 

 
 

Reporting 
Period: 

February 2017 – March 2017         Compiled by PC Raymond Murphy  

 

Ward Plan 
Priorities 

 
Antisocial Behaviour 
 
On the evening of 2nd March 2017, police received a complaint about loud music being played 
from a residential property in Crosshead Road. Police attended and advice and assistance 
was given.  
 
Over the past few weeks, concerns have been raised about youths gathering in the 
playground of Killearn Primary School in the evening whilst drinking alcohol and discarding 
litter. Local officers will continue to carry out proactive patrols in the area, however if local 
residents observe anyone causing damage or annoyance in the area, they are urged to 
contact Police Scotland.  

 

 
  

Road Safety 
 
Over the reporting period, there were four recorded road traffic collisions in the 
Killearn area. Three of the collisions involved one vehicle, and they occurred on the 
A875, the A81 and the B834. The other collision involved two vehicles, and occurred 
on the B834. No injuries were sustained in any of the collisions, with damage being 
caused to the narrow bridge on the B834 as a result of one of the collisions.  
 
Police patrols have continued around Killearn Primary School at school time in 
response to complaints about inconsiderate and illegal parking, and we will continue 
to carry out such patrols.  
 
Further speed checks have been carried out in the village, and two motorists have 
been issued with a Conditional Offer of Fixed Penalty for speeding offences. 
Following the recent concerns raised about vehicles travelling at excess speed on 
the A875 near to Branziert Road North, speed checks have also been conducted 
there.  

 

 
 
 
 

 
Theft 
 
On 28th February 2017, a quantity of alcohol was stolen from the Co-op in Killearn. 
Police enquiry subsequently identified the man responsible, and he was the subject of 
a report to the Procurator Fiscal. 
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Community Engagement and Reassurance 
 
PCs Ray Murphy and Steven Graham are based at Balfron Police Office and can be 
contacted at the police office, on 101, or at ForthEndrickCPT@scotland.pnn.police.uk. Both 
officers have access to this email address mailbox, and it is recommended that this email 
address is used by the local community for email contact.  
 
Social Media  
 
Please remember that we regularly publish useful information and updates on social media, 
including appeals for information, updates about road closures and crime prevention advice. 
Our Facebook and Twitter pages can be found at  
 
www.facebook.com/forthvalleypolicedivision  www.facebook.com/policescotland 
 
www.twitter.com/stirlingpol   www.twitter.com/policescotland 

 

 
 
Other 
Incidents / 
Activity of 
note 
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Issues raised 
  
Community 
Council 
Feedback 

 

 
 
 


